
 

 Project news 3 

20th October 2021 
Noosa hinterland bridges replacement program –  
Tablelands Road Bridge B, Cooran 
Work to replace the existing Tablelands Road 
Bridge B in Cooran is starting this month and 
will be completed by the end of the year, 
weather permitting.  
 
Traffic impacts 
For the duration of construction, the bridge will 
be an active work site, so access to the area will 
be restricted to resident and construction 
vehicles only.  
 
Residents can expect increased construction 
traffic and heavy vehicles using Tablelands 
Road to access the construction site.  
 
Council and the construction contractor, SGQ, 
have been working with directly impacted 
residents and Emergency Services to make  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

sure access can be provided day to day and 
in the event of an emergency.  
Work hours  
Construction hours will generally be Monday to 
Friday, between 7am and 5pm.  
 
Other impacts 
With part of Tablelands Road restricted to local 
traffic only, the following will also be closed:  
• James M McKane Memorial Lookout  
• Trail 3 - James M McKane lookout, Cooran 

to Kin Kin via Woondum Forest Reserve.  
 
The project is a joint initiative of Noosa Council 
and the Australian Government.  
 
Visit ‘Bridge Program’ at www.noosa.qld.gov.au 
or call 5329 6500 for more information. 
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https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fprotect-au.mimecast.com%2Fs%2Fq-nhCP7LD4TZ7xXc0Y2NF%3Fdomain%3Dnoosa.qld.gov.au&data=04%7C01%7Clesley.mcallister%40noosa.qld.gov.au%7Cb34ab15a3ad246b685b308d98a237500%7C99d9dd67b90f4999a44ef2d3700133b2%7C0%7C0%7C637692707316559394%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=2kTQmblZKrpz6fKAw%2F5z99p0UpUskskd1m6FYF8bmcY%3D&reserved=0

